German Shepherd Dog Club of Oregon

November 4, 2010

The meeting was called to order at 8 PM and recessed for a very informative and
entertaining program on Therapy Dogs. The presenter, A. G. Flynn, has many years
experience with many facets of the world of therapy and service dogs, and as a bo-
nus, has a history with German Shepherds.

The meeting was reconvened at 9 PM.

Treasurer’s Report: The balance in our accounts is currently 11,722.83.

May Show:

Karen reported that the judges will be Bobbi Kindy and Helen Franklin. Both have
agreed to judge. Ellie, the first choice judge has an assignment in Monroe, WA this
month.

TDI Evaluation.
Donna is coordinating an evaluation for TDI certification. This will hopefully be
held in early March in Beavercreek. Full information will follow confirmation.

Match:

Randy is trying to find a date where we can use the Beavercreek barn for a match.
Another possibility might be Briggand’s in Battle Ground. More information to fol-
low.

The December meeting will be held at our regular meeting location. The January 6t
meeting will be at Sailer’s Country Kitchen on Stark. The club will pick up the din-
ner tab for-all members who have attended 3 meeting or worked 2 events this year.
The dinner meeting will be our awards presentation.

Jackets and Pins:

Last call for getting the information provided for the titles you have earned and for
the jacket points you have earned. The information for both programs in in the
member’s section of the website.

Agility:

Patty reminded all that she needs volunteers for the GSDCO day of the March agili-
ty trials. We made a fine profit last year and we have to make certain we have a full
contingent of members on hand.

There being no further business, the meting was adjourned at 9:15 PM

Ruth Scheubler
Secretary



